
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL OWNERS MEETING 
Thank you everyone who attended this years Annual Owners Meeting. We appreciate your 

participation and the discussion.  

 

Boards Members are: Lesley Osiek, Joy Izatt, Lia Peterson, Kay James, Ilene Stubbs.  

 

Thank you to everyone willing to serve on the Board.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Cottages at Pleasant Valley 
Oct 2024 Newsletter 

www.goldenspikerealty.com/cottages 

BUSH TRIMMING 
Please notify Kaitlyn (if you haven’t already) if you wish to do your own bush trimming for the 

rest of the season. Fall Bush trimming is just around the corner.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Request or Concerns 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Kaitlyn Linford with Golden Spike Realty or a 

Board Member. Request are preferred to be in writing and can be done via email to 

kaitlyn.goldenspike@gmail.com or sent via USPS to PO Box 238, Roy UT 84067. You can also call at 

801-773-1777.  

CHRISTMAS PARTY  
Dec 9th at 6pm at the Union Grill, bring Adult socks &/or underwear. If you are interested in 

attending please contact Lesley Osiek.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

GUTTERS 
Gutter clean out will be taking place in the late Fall. If you notice any leaking or clogged gutters 

please contact Management.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


